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Yet another attack on the environment by a government that has lost all credibility regarding 
ensuring a future for our planet and our children who will inherit this sorry mess. 
Environmental groups shouldn’t have to exist! But they are necessary because of the selfish, 
ego driven and corrupt (or just plain ignorant!) politicians who have become nothing more than 
corporate secretaries rubber stamping greed driven corporate environmental disasters. 
Everyone I speak to has not got a good word for today’s political scene and the sycophantic 
characters that call themselves government.

So go ahead, place unrealistic limitations on environmental groups and watch the already 
growing groundswell of backlash grow even more!

Lance Sheppard


